
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT CITY TAX NOTICE 
 

Do you operate a business or receive income reported on 1099’s in the City of Los Angeles?  If the answer is 
yes, you may need to file a City of Los Angeles Business Tax Registration Certificate by 2/29/24.  If you file 
timely and your gross receipts are less than $100,000 ($300,000 for certain creative artist activities) you may 
be exempt from paying this tax.  If this is not filed in a timely manner, there will be a penalty.  
 
For more information from the City of Los Angeles: (213) 473-5901  
http://finance.lacity.org/content/OnlineTaxpayerServices.htm 
However!!! To obtain the exemption, the Office of Finance must receive a renewal form in a timely manner.   
 

IN OTHER WORDS, THIS FORM MUST BE FILED BY FEBURARY 29, 2024. 
 

Please call the office by 2/1/2024 WITH your gross receipts, if you need to file this. 
 

ADDITIONALLY, MANY CITIES HAVE A BUSINESS LICENSE REQUIREMENT AND ARE 
STEPPING UP THEIR ENFORCEMENT.  PLEASE CHECK WITH YOUR LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

FOR BUSINESS LICENSE FILING REQUIREMENTS. 
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